Happy Thanksgiving from Village Defense

Good morning!

Village Defense would like to extend to you a warm Happy Thanksgiving! We hope you have a great time spending the holidays with family or friends, and eating great food. In the spirit of reflecting on what to be thankful for, we are very thankful for being able to work everyday with dedicated people in the effort to improve our society. Working towards positive change is a motivation deep within us, and we are grateful that you are part of that effort.

Have a great day!

-The Village Defense Team: Sharath Mekala, Michael Daniely, and Nathan Black

P.S. Feel free to respond to this email and tell us what YOU are thankful for!
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